

Dear Boonah Soccer Club Members

Another Football season is just about over and as your 2013 Committee representatives we hope your family had an enjoyable season. To help us improve our club we are inviting all members to provide us with their feedback. We hope you will take a few minutes to complete the survey. We are only interested in your feedback and your identity can be anonymous.

1.	How long have you been a member of the Boonah Soccer Club? (Please Circle).						
	Less th	nan 2 years	2-5 yea	ars	Over 5 yea	ars	
2.	Do you believe	the player regis	tration fee you	paid repres	ented value f	or money? (Please Circle)	
	A lot o	f value	Some value	М	inimal value	No value	
3.	Is the family vo	olunteer levy a re	easonable idea?				
	Yes	No	Why? (Please E	xplain)			
4.	Would you consider playing another type of sport next season?						
	Yes	No	What S	Sport?			
5.	In your opinion	n what did the Bo	oonah Soccer Clu	ıb do well t	his season?		
6.	Are you coming back next season?						
	Yes	No	Not Decided				
7.	What would do	efinitely make yo	ou come back ne	xt season?			
8.	How would yo	u rate the clubs o	communication?				
	Very Poor	Poor	Average	G	ood	Very Good	
9.	Do you use the	e Boonah Soccer	Clubs website? (Please Circ	le)		
		Yes	No				
10	. How often did	you use it? (Plea	se Circle)				
None		Less than 5 tim	es	5-20 times	s	20+ times	
11. How would you prefer the club to communicate with you?							

1	2. In your opinion how could the Boonah Soccer Club Improve?
1	3. How do you think the Boonah Soccer Club should reinvest its fundraising money? (Rank your preference 1 to 5 Number 1 being of most importance).
	Lower Fees for everyone.
	Professional player development and Develop coaching programs.
	Invest in quality equipment and educational materials.
	Professional development/training of volunteer coaches.
1	4. Would you consider volunteering for a committee, coaching or managers position in the future?
	Yes No Maybe
1	.5. How important is the end of year break-up and trophy presentation?
	Very Important Somewhat Important Somewhat Not Important Not Important
1	16. The club should spend monies on rides/activities at the end of season break-up! Do you
	Strongly Agree Agree Disagree Strongly Disagree
•	ou have an opinion on what affiliation the Boonah Soccer Club should have? Should we stay with the current nisation (QCSA) or consider aligning with Federation Football?

YOUR FEEDBACK IS VERY IMPORTANT TO US

PLEASE RETURN THIS SURVEY BY ANY OF THE FOLLOWING OPTIONS

- 1. END OF SEASON BREAK-UP
- 2. EMAIL: secretary@boonahsoccerclub.org.au
- 3. POST: The Secretary PO Box 69 Boonah Qld 4310

THANKYOU FOR YOUR TIME AND ANSWERS